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Dear Senators:

I want to say that I vigorously oppose this bill. I am not a supporter of Trump or any of his
agenda; I want to be clear about that. I probably have all the guns I'll ever want but that's not
the point. The provision being deleted by this bill is an essential safeguard against apathy and
under staffing within OSP. I, along with many others, have been subjected to vetting delays. If
passed there would be no incentive for OSP to conduct speedy background reviews. A likely
result would be indefinite delays. This would amount to denial and forfeiture in cases where
there's no justification whatsoever. It would give OSP too much power with no checks and
balances. I know the governor wants this but she would like to ban guns altogether. This bill is
an attempt to do that in an incremental and back handed manner. Please don't pass this
through.

Yours very truly,
Nicholas Coffey
Salem OR

-- 
Coffey Geoscience, LLC
1745 23rd SE, Salem OR  97302
503-588-6585
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